
 

                                                             

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The In Focus 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Calendar 

18th – 6th Grade Prom - 6:30 P. – 8:30 P.M. 

21st – Awards Day – 3rd, 4th, & 5th Grades 

23rd – May Day – 9:00 A.M. and 1:00 P.M. 

24th – 6th Grade Graduation 9:00 A.M. 

25th – Students Last Day 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

The Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents, 

Hello Carver Family, 

This is it! The count down for the end of the school year, as of Monday, April 30th, there 

are 20 student days remaining. We have experienced many ups and downs but we have 

grown, evidence can be seen in your child, physical growth, emotional growth and 

academic growth.  We are five days away from the State’s requirement to demonstrate 

growth through our performance on the MAAP exam. Testing at Carver will begin    

May 7th and will continue through May 18th. All students will be tested in Math and 

English Language Arts. The 5th graders will have an additional test in Science. It is 

imperative that all students test so, attendance is very important.  Please do not schedule 

any appointments during the school day during the testing period. Testing will be taking 

place all day , in the morning and in the afternoon so early dismissal cannot occur at this 

time. Also, please have your children at school on time.  

The month of May is also filled with many events to celebrate. The week of April 30th 

was “spirit week” and the District sponsored an “ice cream party” on May 4th. 

Additionally the 6th grade “Spring Formal” is May 18th and 3rd, 4th and 5th grade awards 

is May 21st.  May Day is May 23rd, 6th grade graduation is May 24th and the last day of 

school for students is May 25th. We are both excited and anxious for this busy month. 

Thank you to all students, parents, guardians, teachers and staff for making this a great 

school year at Carver.  

 

 

 

May 2018 

 

Our Vision:  To become a Model District that recruits and retains 

highly qualified staff who graduate students who are collage, career 

and community ready. 

 

The Carver Review 
Thelma Green, Principal                                                           

Daisey Hawkins & Terrell Hayes, Assistant Principals All Students

 

 

 

 

All Parents 

 

 

                                                                          

 

All Teachers         

                    

 
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

Parent Center Hours – Wednesday & Thursday (every other Friday) 7:30 A.M. – 3:00 P.M.                                           

Linda Rule, Parent Liaison 

Carver’s 

Library 
Counseling Corner 

 
 

Word of the Month is ZEST! 

 

Zest, sometimes referred to as vitality,  

is an approach to life filled with excitement and 

energy.  

It also refers to one’s active participation as they show 

enthusiasm!  

People with ZEST approach  

new situations with interest and energy!  

 
Have a great day! 

Mrs. N. Anderson, School Counselor 
 
 

"But they that wait upon the LORD shall renew their strength; they 
shall mount up with wings as eagles;  

they shall run and not be weary; and they shall walk, and not faint." 
KJV - Isaiah 40:31 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                    

                                                    Linda Rule, Parent Liaison 

 
Mckinney Vento Act                                                                                                                                                                      

Provide activities for, and services to, homeless children, including preschool-aged homeless children, and youths that enable such children and 

youths to enroll in, attend, and succeed in school, or, if appropriate, in preschool programs.  www.nationalhomeless.org 

 

Library Corner  

Library News You Can Use!! 
 

 

Carver’s librarian recently collaborated with the Indianola 

Seymour Library to have faculty and staff receive Magnolia 

training. The session was conducted by Mrs. Mary Ann 

Griffin, Executive Director of the Indianola Seymour 

Library. 

Based upon the library student’s interest survey at the 

beginning of school, the librarian has ordered books and 

magazines for the upcoming school term. 

We encourage students to continue to check-out books to 

read. Reading is fundamental for success! 

We are opened daily from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  

 Valerie Fairley/Librarian 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


